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Comments: 1. There should be NO livestock grazing allowed in Wild Horse Areas in general and in the Heber
Wild House Territory in particular. The environmental destruction and exotic week spreading done by domestic
livestock makes them unacceptable to this Wild Horse Area.

2. The Heber Wild Horse Territory should be expanded South to where it meets the boundary of the Apache
Reservation. These Native Americans should be in charge of the wildlife in this area, as it is their home.



